
 
 

   

   

May 13, 2019 
049/2019-VOP 

E X T E R N A L  C O M M U N I C A T I O N  

To: B3’s Market Participants – BM&FBOVESPA Segment 

Re: New Calendar for Mock Trading Sessions in Second Quarter of 2019 – 
BM&FBOVESPA PUMA Trading System. 

We hereby inform you that the mock trading session scheduled for June 01, 2019, 
has been canceled. The next mock trading sessions will be held on May 18 and 
June 29, 2019. The calendar published in External Communication 031/2019-VOP, 
dated March 25, 2019, is hereby revoked. 
 
The scope of validation for the mock trading sessions will be announced in due 
course.  
 
Please note that the calendar may be altered during the quarter. We will immediately 
inform market participants of any changes.  
 
Further information can be obtained from Trading Support by telephone on +55 11 
2565-5021, and by email at suporteanegociacao@b3.com.br or 
tradingsupport@b3.com.br; and with Trading Platform by telephone on +55 11 
2565-5022, 2565-5023 and 2565-5024; and by email at negociacao@b3.com.br. 
 
 
 
 
Cícero Augusto Vieira Neto 
Chief Operating Officer 
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